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Merry Christmas Everyone!
All of the staff at the Ark Academies would like to wish our families a very
merry Christmas and a happy new year. We hope that the festive season is full
of laughter and memories and we look forward to seeing you back in school in
2024.

Term starts on Thursday 4th January 2024

Christmas at the Ark
Christmas at the Ark has been a whirlwind of festive activity.

Thank you to all of the parents that have attended the activities across both
schools. It has been lovely to see so many of you in school celebrating
Christmas with your children.

A few special thank yous…

The Friends’ of Moorlands - The Friends of Moorlands have been absolute
stars. They have run a wide variety of fundraising events, raising over £1000.
They planned and delivered a super Christmas fete and helped out wherever
they could throughout the festive period. Thank you very much from all the
staff and children.

The staff of both schools - The teachers and support staff at both schools
have really pulled out the stops this year to make sure that Christmas is a
special time of year for every child. They have prepped plays and concerts,
planned art and craft and helped out at a variety of events.

Gifts and cards - Thank you to all of the children and families that have kindly
given cards and gifts to their teachers and support staff. Your kindness makes
a big difference.

Our local Churches - Thank you to All Saints and Mary Mags for their support
during the Christmas season. It has been lovely to use our churches as part of
our festive celebrations - the Christmas workshops were a particular highlight
- the children loved them!



Staff Shout Outs
The wonderful staff at the Ark schools have been working hard all year to
provide the best possible education for your children.

Shout outs for December…

Well done to the Peterhouse staff for pulling together and getting through
their recent OFSTED inspection!

Thank you to Mrs Mathers, Mrs Fogden and Mrs Cannon for lending their
hand to pretty much every role in the school over the past few weeks - We all
hope you have a well deserved rest!

Thanks to Noel the Elf from Moorlands - your antics over the last few weeks
have cheered us all up - Especially Mr Siddles!

Attendance
As this term comes to a close we will be celebrating all of our pupils who have
achieved excellent attendance this term. The Ark Federation has been
extremely lucky this term as we have been donated two family tickets from the
Hippodrome Circus for both Peterhouse and Moorlands. Our fantastic 100%
attendees will be entered into a prize draw so two lucky families will be able to
attend ‘The Christmas Spectacular 2023’. These two families will be telephoned
and given the good news!!

I am delighted that our attendance in both Academies is slowly improving, but
still have some work ahead and I look forward to working with you in 2024!!

Merry Christmas from Mr Mobbs.



School Dog
Check out the School Dog Blog: http://theark.dneat.org/school-dog/

Lily produces a blog when she is in school, often with photos of her
exploits - why not check it out.

Parent Support
Shout is the UK's first and only free, confidential, 24/7 text messaging
support service for anyone who is struggling to cope.

If you are struggling this Christmas time, just text the word SHOUT to
85258 to start a conversation with someone who will listen.

Mr Biddle Recommends
There are some wonderful Christmassy books around for children to
enjoy reading over the next few weeks. Both the books mentioned below
were published very recently and are already well on the way to
becoming Christmas classics.

The Great Reindeer Rescue, written by Steven Mangan and illustrated
by Anita Mangan (ages 8-11)
Christmas is in danger of not happening because all of Santa’s
reindeer have gone missing. Can a reindeer called Dave and a girl
called Holly save the day? Lots of fun and a story bursting with energy.
It’s one that will be popular with both children and parents!

Kid Christmas of the Claus Brother Toy Shop, written and illustrated by
David Litchfield (ages 5-7)
Nicky Claus works with his three uncles in the Claus Brothers Toy
Emporium. One day, he learns that lots of young children won’t receive
a gift at Christmas and vows that for one night only, every child will
receive the toy of their dreams. A heartwarming story all about
kindness, generosity and the importance of empathy.

http://theark.dneat.org/school-dog/



